
From: Sheryl Armstrong
To: Legislative Services Office; Hilary Eastmure
Subject: Fwd: Nanaimo RCMP_Decal Project_July 17, 2024
Date: July 17, 2024 2:02:55 PM
Attachments: Decals lg.jpg

Good afternoon,

Could this please be added to the Accessibility and Inclusiveness Committee under
correspondence. Would be good for Committee to be aware of this project.

Regards,

Sheryl

Councillor Sheryl Armstrong
City of Nanaimo
Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From:
Date: July 17, 2024 at 11:51:14 AM PDT
Subject: Nanaimo RCMP_Decal Project_July 17, 2024

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise
caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown
senders.

Nanaimo Media Advisory: July 17, 2024
For immediate distribution
Nanaimo RCMP is committed to improving interactions with neurodivergent/autistic
individuals.
The Nanaimo RCMP is proud to support the "Decal Project," an initiative of the British
Columbia Association of Chiefs of Police (BCACP) and the British Columbia Law
Enforcement Diversity Network (BCLEDN) aimed at fostering better relationships
between police and neurodivergent/ autistic individuals. (photo attached)
The decals, which can be displayed on someone's home or vehicle, signal to police to
engage with the individual(s) in a way that will be both reassuring and productive, said
Cst WADE of the Nanaimo RCMP Vulnerable Persons Unit. As first responders, we
become extremely task-focused. The decal will be an excellent visual cue for our
members to pause, reflect on our training, and evaluate how best to communicate with
the individual.
Decals for neurodivergent/autistic individuals or family members are available at the
Nanaimo detachment.

 



Click the link for more information on the BC Law Enforcement Diversity Network Decal
Project.
Constable Sherri Wade
Intimate Partner Violence Investigator, Vulnerable Persons Unit
Nanaimo Royal Canadian Mounted Police Detachment / Government of Canada

Gendarme Sherri Wade
Enquêtrice en matière de violence entre partenaires intimes, Groupe des personnes
vulnérables
Détachement de la Gendarmerie royale du Canada de Nanaimo / Gouvernement du
Canada

 

 






